Churchill Junior High School Community Council
January 16, 2024

Parent/Fomily Members School Members Visitors
Alisha Stephens Trent Hendricks, Principal Marliee Webb, parent
Auschel Felt Julie Sasouda Dru Quinn, Holladay Council
Hollie Pettersson, Chair Mary Anne Wiebe-Strong France Barrell, PTA
Janelle Williamson Cristine Brimley Stacia Cummings, parent
Mark Edwards
Siena Hansen, Vice Chair

Welcome and Introductions

Approval of December minutes
e Sienna motioned to approve December minutes. Janell seconded the motion. Council voted,
motion passed.

Review Guiding Questions for Community & School L eaders
Roles and responsibilities

Understanding the situation
Well-informed decisions
Working together

Electronics Devices and School Technology Plan

e Governor Cox's January 10, 2024 Press Release
Restriction of phones during the school day, does that include lunchtime?
Students not wanting to come to school for fear of being recorded. Teachers as well.
What is the fear of not allowing cell phones?
Counselors seeing a lot of students with social media concerns, texts, pictures, etc.
Skyline is providing a technology night for parents.

o How can we encourage parents to attend?

o Do parents know how bad the problem is?

o Can we personalize it to our school?

Plan for 2024-2025 Trustlands
e How did we do on last year's goal?
e Keep Trustloands money going towards extra teaching periods.
e Final vote on this year's Trustlands plan. Janell motioned to approve the plan and Alisha
seconded the motion.

District Community Council
e Auschel will attend this evenings Community Council at the GEC.

Next meeting
February 13, 2024 - Room 201

Churchill School Community Council meetings are open to the public. Should you wish to speak during the meeting, please
inform Chair Hollie Pettersson at email pettersson-hollie@gmail.com; a three-minute time limit will be imposed to keep the
meeting on track.
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